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There was excitement in the air as JOY covered their little faces. Their eyes lit 
up like sparklers and happiness flowed. They could hardly contain themselves 
when we celebrated the Day of the Child. There was a jubilant atmosphere as 
we worshiped our King. I briefly shared a word or two affirming Jesus’ love 
for them. We prayed a blessing over the children and thanked Him for the 
celebration and food. It blessed all of us adults who participated and served 
in this grand festive event. The games were a blast to watch as little mouths 
gapped at humongous marshmallows dangling from strings. In the sack 
races kids were hopping high and fast trying to win the prize. They swayed 
and stepped to the tunes of Musical chairs and they carefully flinched their 
faces as they maneuvered cookies from their foreheads down to their mouths 
without any help from their hands.

There was an air of gratitude and thankfulness through out the event but 
especially as the kids were laden with gift bags containing a colorfully 
wrapped gift, a Toy Story cellophane bag packed full of treats, several articles 
of lightly used clothing, and a bag of rice and beans. Their sweet little voices 
one after another softly said “Gracias Señor Lee” but really these thank you’s 
are for each of you who made this possible. Thank you for allowing Carol 
and I to be ambassadors of God’s love extended to these little ones. One 
last gesture of appreciation that really blessed my soul happened when I 
was ordering the pizzas from Domino’s for this Day of the Child Celebration. 
The young man taking my order reached out and took my hand in both of 
his hands, looked me square in the eyes and said with heart felt sincerity “I 
WANT TO THANK YOU FOR HELPNG THE CHILDREN OF MEXICO.” Once 
again THANK YOU… for giving to the Lord and blessing these dear ones. 
Together we are making a difference.

Together we are Life Savers,
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GIVE ONLINE:
www.lsmi.org/donate

For Canadians:
https://53997.thankyou4caring.org/
partner-donation-pages/lee-short-

ministries-donation-page
(We operate in Canada under the covering of  

The Great Commission Foundation.  
Click this link & you will be taken to their page. )
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be applied to those 

projects. If the need has been met for a designated 
project, the funds will be used where needed most.

Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Say a Prayer…

1. �Pray for the Startup Children’s Ministry 
in Cardboard Landia. Funding needed 
approx. 8K.

2. �Pray for children we minister to; that hearts 
and lives would enter the Kingdom of God.

3. �Pray for the Bible Seminary Vida 
Internacional; for God’s anointng and 
wisdom as we contnue to work to develop 
and distribute it.

4. �Pray for the Vida Internacional team in 
Mexico, the DR and the US; for health, 
favor, protecton and provision as we go 
about our work.
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